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To:   Members of the Board of Supervisors 

From:  Carmen Chu, City Administrator and Committee on Information 
Technology Chair 

  Jillian Johnson, Director of the Committee on Information Technology 

Date:  February 28, 2023 

Subject:  Recommendation on the City & County of San Francisco Proposed FY 

2022-26 Information and Communication Technology Plan 

 

 

In accordance with Section 22A.6 of the Administrative Code, on February 16, 2023, 
the Committee on Information Technology (COIT) approved the following action item 
to be considered by the Board of Supervisors. COIT’s recommendations are set forth 
below. 
 
Board File Number: TBD  Recommendation on the City & County of San 

Francisco Proposed FY 2024-28 Information and 
Communication Technology Plan. 

 
Recommendation:  Recommend the Board of Supervisors approve the 

Proposed 5-year ICT Plan. 
 
Comments:  COIT recommends approval of this item by a vote of 14-

0. 
 
Please direct any questions regarding the plan to Jillian Johnson, Director of the Committee 
on Information Technology.  


